
    

 

          
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

As we step into the month of February, we embark on a journey 
filled with love, learning, and growth here at Jefferson Elementary 
School. It's a time to celebrate the bonds of friendship, the joy of 
discovery, and the power of education to shape young minds. 
 

This month, our students continue to inspire us with their             
enthusiasm for learning and their kindness towards one another. 
From   exciting classroom projects to engaging extracurricular      
activities, there's always something new and exciting happening at 
our school. 
 

As we navigate the remainder of the school year, let's continue to 
support and encourage our children to reach for the stars and    
pursue their passions. Together, we can create a nurturing           
environment where every child can thrive academically, socially, 
and emotionally. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
and partnership in your child's            
education. Here's to a wonderful month 
filled with growth, discovery, and plenty 
of smiles! 
 

Warm regards, 

Tricia Norton 
Principal 

 

March 4th 
Family Empowerment 

 
March 8th 

Attendance Assembly 
 

March 10th 
Pancake Breakfast 

Applebee’s 8am-10am 
 

March 21st 
PTO Meeting 

 
March 21st 

Crazy Sock Day 
 

March 26th 
Mobile Museum (K-2) 

 
March 28th 

Student of the Month 
 

March 29th 
Good Friday - No School 

 
 

Mrs. Norton. Principal 
Mrs. Rightmier, Secretary 

315-368-6700 
 

Nurse Pauline 
315-368-06702 

 
Security 

315-368-6712 
 




